Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Decorative Light Standards Hit & Runs February 1st & March 4th, 2016
From: Lisa Schechter

Date: 03/11/2016 03:22 PM

To: Jeff Ziliotto

CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Carol Cassella <carol@red.com>

Dear Jeff:
Thanks so much for the update. So | am going to assume sometime in June - | will circle back with you.
Appreciate you timely response. Have a lovely weekend.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
323-860-0025

From: Jeff Ziliotto <jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org>

Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 at 2:58 PM

To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Cc: Chris Mosman <chris.mosman@lacity.org>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Decorative Light Standards Hit & Runs February 1st & March 4th, 2016

Hello Lisa,

These very special poles are out of stock again. We will still need to place an order. We are a few months away from replacing the damaged fixtures.
We will keep you updated.

Thanks,
Jeffrey Ziliotto
Assistant Division Manager
Field Operations Division
PW/Bureau of Street Lighting
4550 Santa Monica Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90029
323-913-4741
323-644-6235 fax
jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org
MS 546
Hours: 7 a.m.-4:30 p.m. (M-Th)
7 a.m.-3:30 p.m. (Fri Wk 1)
Regular Day Off (Fri Wk 2)
Inline image 1

On Fri, Mar 11, 2016 at 1:41 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Chris:

As a follow up to an earlier email in February regarding the Hollywood Media BID’s decorative light standards which are located on
Highland Avenue as well as Santa Monica Boulevard. As of right now, the Hollywood Media District has had two (2) hit and runs into our
decorative light poles. The Bureau of Street Services has removed pole both on separate occasions - the first one on February 1st,
2016 and the 2nd one one March 4th. How does the BID go about having this lights replaced.

1. Location #1 - Occurred on February 1st, 2016
West Side of Street
1139 Highland Avenue, Hollywood, CA 90038

2. Location #2 — Occurred on March 4th, 2016
West Side of Street
1001 N. Highland Avenue (@Romaine)

3. There are numerous cones at the North West Corner of Highland and Santa Monica near the bus shelter. | have been told that this
is from Street Lighting. Can you please confirm if there is a light standard that is missing. There are exposed wires of sorts and | cannot



seem to get an answer from the City family.

Thank you for your assistance. Look forward to hearing back on how we can have the decorative lights reinstalled.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID

(323) 860-0025
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